
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted. 
 
7 There was heard a report by the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service regarding 
the current issues, incidents and work being carried out in the ward for Quarter 4, 
advising 
 
(1) of the current statistics for incidents within the ward; 
 
(2) of the Strategic Service Review and options for service delivery of 

modernisation of the fire service; 
 
(3) of the next phase of the public consultation that would start around June 2025, 

whilst encouraging all members to complete it when available; and 
 
(4) in further detail of the Water Safety campaign. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership noted the report and thanked Station 
Commander Maxine Barr for the update and the work carried out by the service. 
 
 


